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Comments

I have reviewed the research roadmap developed in response to the IOM review of the NIOSH
anthropometric study. The research plans appear to be responsive and should yield useful data that are
likely to lead to improved respirator designs for a more diverse population of respirator users. | hope that
NIOSH will continue to seek external peer review and input on its research plans and results.




